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Current News Briefs 
 

❖ The SCCSFA has lost 

another veteran and staple 

member. Our Treasurer for 

well over a decade and 

Trap Chair, Steve Bunnell, 

has passed away. 

❖ Do you know how to correctly use the 

manual Trap Shed to shoot? Check out the 

video on the SCCSFA.org website under the 

Trap Shooting tab or click on this link. 

https://sccsfa.org/resources/Videos/Trap

/man_trap_vid.mp4 

❖ Please remember, Do Not handle guns or 

ammunition when the Red Beacon Light is 

on, and the Range is COLD. 

 

❖ The Cowboy Action Shooting competitions 

begin this month on Saturday, April 27th. 

Check the club calendar for details.  

❖ When leaving a shooting shed at the range, 

turn off the Red Warning Beacon and close 

the door. The light is on a timer. No need to 

touch the switch. 

❖ The Trap Committee will begin shooting 

this month on Sunday April 28th and the 

fourth Sunday a month thereafter. Check 

the club calendar for the dates. 

❖ The Lake Committee, to foster fishing for 

trophy bass, now has a Catch & Release 

policy established for the Lake. They have 

also started a bank erosion repair project. 

❖ Kudos to Mark Fenster, Chair of the Junior 

Rifle Program, for securing an NRA Grant 

for equipment. 

❖ Youth Archery classes for Member Only 

children, ages 8, 9, and 10, begin on April 

28th. Refer to the event email 

announcement for details or contact 

archery@sccsfa.com 

❖ The NRA is holding a Range Development 

Conference in Denver CO. on July 31st & 

Aug 1st. If you have interest in this type of 

conference, please contact 

president@sccsfa.org for information. 

❖ The Bylaws Committee has prepared a new 

set of Bylaws for the Association to conform 

to today’s standards. They have been 

approved by the Executive Committee and 

once a legal review is completed, they will 

be posted on the Members Only section of 

the website for your review. 

❖ There will be a request at the April General 

Meeting to approve $4,600 for brush 

removal behind the range berms. Please 

try to attend.  

❖ Send comments to newsletter@sccsfa.org 
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